



Headteacher: Ms H Marriott MA, NPQH Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ

Telephone: 020 8509 9446 Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk Website: www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk

4th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing about public examinations that are scheduled to happen on the same day when some families will be celebrating the festival of Eid-Al-Adha. Whilst we recognise we may not know the date of Eid exactly, we are expecting that it would either the 17th or 18th June.

We understand that many within our school community will be celebrating with family during Eid. It is important we inform you that on these days there are public exams in:

GCSE Music - 17th June GCSE DT - 18th June GCSE Languages - 18th June

These dates are not set by the school directly and students studying the above qualification across the country will be expected to complete these exams at this time. The school is not able to administer these exams at any other time. It is important that we stress that we expect all students, who are taking these exams, to be present on the above dates. The school will follow its normal procedures of calling families if students have not registered on site by 8.30 for morning exams or by Ipm for afternoon exams. If students do not have an exam on this day, normal study rules apply and students can remain at home.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards

Helen Marriott

Headteacher























